
HOT BIRDS

While it appeared 
in Hot Birds in the 
last issue, the first 
Massachusetts 
Eurasian Kestrel 
since the 1880s 
deserves another 
look. This image of 
the Chatham bird 
in flight was taken 
by Shawn Carey on 
May 5, 2002.

A Pacific Golden-Plover was discovered 
by Rick Heil on April 21 on Plum Island 
and lingered long enough to satisfy many 
visitors. Tom Carrolan took this image on 
April 21.

A first state record Lazuli Bunting was 
found and photographed by Edie Ray on 
Nantucket on May 13.

A very cooperative Prothonotary 
W arbler spent the spring at Triphammer 
Pond in Hingham, singing incessantly. 
Many birders and photographers visited, 
but no female Prothonotaries were 
reported. This image was captured by 
Shawn Carey on June I, 2002.


